
RA2 Select
Lutron  has  recently  introduced  a  new  system  that  sits  in
between their RadioRA 2 and Caséta system. It’s call the RA2
Select. RA2 Select has integrated the best from both systems
and put it into a package that is more affordable to customers
that seeks the flexibility of RadioRA 2 at lower prices. It
also uses the Caséta phone app to do the programming, making
it much easier for the end user to play around with their
scenes.

RA2 Select uses all the existing RadioRA 2 devices such as the
Maestro dimmers and PICO wireless control. However, seeTouch
keypads and RF modules and wireless occupancy or daylight
sensors are not yet available. It uses a different repeater
called the RA2 Select main repeater, which is the equivalent
of the main repeater plus the Lutron connect bridge in one
module.  This  helps  customers  saves  money  because  they  no
longer need to buy two separate components to do the same
thing. It can host 100 devices total in a system and can have
up to 4 wireless repeaters to extend the wireless range.

RA2 Select is using the “Lutron Caséta & RA2 Select App” to do
all its programmings available to Android or iOS devices. This
makes programming a lot easier than RadioRA 2 as that system
you will need to have a computer with proper software to
program and create/edit scenes of your home.

RA2 Select is also extremely easy to upgrade. If at any point
the user decided that they need the seeTouch keypads or any of
the sensors that only RadioRA 2 has, all they need to do is
the get the RadioRA 2 main repeater and Lutron connect bridge
and swap out the RA2 Select main repeater. There will be no
extra devices that needs to be replaced therefore saving the
home owner a lot of time and money.

https://www.literitecontrols.com/ra2-select/


GOOD HOME AUTOMATION SYSTEM

Trying to decide on a good home automation system? Maybe this
will help:

What is the difference between a good home automation system
and a bad? I’ll tell you… A good home automation system is
easily understood by the homeowner. They should be able to
change scenes and make adjustments whenever they need to. If
they add more devices, it should be an easy addition. Lutron
Caseta, RadioRA2 and RadioRA2Select are good examples. Do what
you want when you want. Product Info & Brochures 

A  bad  home  automation  system:  Highly  functional  but  the
homeowner needs a programmer to show up and, basically write
code to program the thing. Where is the sense in that? I spoke
with a salesperson from #RTi and they said this system is so
hard to set up and program, they “can’t just sell it to
anyone”. Wow, that’s a hard thing to wrap my head around. Get
something that you and your family will understand and not
have to go to a coding boot camp for.

While complex systems make sense for some people, I’ve found
that  most  homeowners  are  looking  for  simple  to  advanced
functionality,  compatibility  (Apple  Homeworks  i.e.,)  great
aesthetics, ease of use and a great price point. The other
thing homeowners look for in a good home automation system is
the ability to scale. Maybe they want to add some controls for

https://www.literitecontrols.com/good-home-automation-system/
https://www.literitecontrols.com/radiora-2/
https://www.linkedin.com/search/results/content/?keywords=%23RTi&origin=HASH_TAG_FROM_FEED


blinds or want to heat or cool their home before they arrive.
Landscape lighting automation is quickly becoming a hit as
well.

Contact Lite Rite Controls can help you find the system that
fits your need. From planning, products to programming, we can
help you to build the smart home of the future.

We Create What You Control


